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Dear Member of Parliament, 

 

Subject: Petition to Legalise Onewheels in New South Wales 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you as a concerned and enthusiastic resident 

of New South Wales to request the legalization of Onewheels in our state. Onewheels, self-

balancing electric boards, have become increasingly popular worldwide for their 

convenience, efficiency, and environmental benefits. Unfortunately, the current legislation in 

New South Wales does not allow the use of these innovative devices, limiting our options for 

sustainable and efficient transportation. 

Legalizing Onewheels would offer numerous benefits to our community, including: 

1. Environmental Impact: Onewheels are electrically powered, producing zero 

emissions and contributing to a reduction in our carbon footprint. This aligns with 

our state’s commitment to environmental sustainability. 

2. Traffic Reduction: By providing an alternative to traditional vehicles, Onewheels can 

help reduce traffic congestion, particularly in urban areas. This can lead to smoother 

traffic flow and decreased travel times. 

3. Health and Wellness: Using Onewheels encourages outdoor activity and can 

contribute to physical fitness, enhancing overall well-being. 

4. Economic Opportunities: Legalizing Onewheels can stimulate local businesses, from 

retailers to service providers, and create new job opportunities in the burgeoning 

electric vehicle market. 

I believe that with appropriate regulations and safety measures, Onewheels can be 

integrated safely into our transportation system. Other regions have successfully adopted 

similar devices, and New South Wales can learn from these examples to implement effective 

guidelines and infrastructure. 

I kindly urge you to consider the potential benefits and take the necessary steps to amend 

the current legislation to legalise Onewheels in New South Wales. Your support in this 

matter would be greatly appreciated by many residents who are eager to embrace this 

sustainable mode of transport. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your positive response. 

 

Yours sincerely, 


